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Join Our Mission at Hands & Hearts on May 1st

Every spring, CCFl hosts an annual fundraising luncheon to share
our mission with the community. During the one-hour event, guests
enjoy a complimentary lunch, receive agency updates and gain
valuable insight into the service and programs offered to local
children and families. Attendees will also be given the opportunity to
make a financial pledge to provide steady, dependable support to our
agency.

RSVP today to commit to making a difference
in a child’s life!

To learn more about Hands & Hearts, please contact Emily
Banfield at ebanfield@ccfinorman.org or 405-364-1420.

\ aglnds \‘

Join Us for an Agency Tour

An agency tour is the perfect to get to know our mission — who we
are, what we do and how you can get involved! Guests take a guided
walk through the agency and hear from staff members along the way.
Agency tours are information based and you will not be asked for
donations. We hope you will join us to learn more about our role in the
community and ways you can help improve the lives of children.

JOIN US FOR AN

AGENCY TOUR

Wednesday, March 11th
« 11:30 am. — 12:30 p.m.

Monday, March 30th

« 5:00-6:00 p.m.

« Help us kick off National Boys & Girls Club Week!
Friday, April 17th

« 7:30-9:00 a.m.
« A light breakfast will be served beforehand; tour begins at 8:00
am.

RSVP
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Boys & Girls Club Hosts Jr. NBA Skills Challenge

This past month, Club members had a blast showing off their
basketball skills during the Jr. NBA Challenge! During the challenge,
individuals were divided into
two age categories where they
had the opportunity to
showcase  their  dribbling,
shooting, and rebounding skills.
First, second and third place
winners were chosen from each
age category and also
advanced to the regional
competition in Dallas! Several of our winners made the trip to Dallas
for the next level of competition and enjoyed playing alongside kids
from different states.

We would like to give a special thank you to Sam's Club for providing
refreshments, and an amazing group of Army volunteers, who kept
the event running smoothly!

March is Social Work Month
CCFI is helping celebrate Social Work Month by highlighting the
countless positive contributions social workers bring to our

agency. SOCIALWORKERS

According to the Bureau of Labor W
Statistics, social work is one of the fastest
growing professions in the United States.
Each day, nearly 800,000 social workers
nationwide work to elevate and empower

others, giving them the ability to solve life’s problems, cope with
personal roadblocks and obtain the services they need.

At CCFI, social workers boast unique strengths and talents and serve
clients in a variety of capacities. In addition to staff members, we
continually offer a variety of practicum opportunities for
undergraduates and graduate-level students. Through these
experiences, students gain hands-on professional experience,
ultimately allowing them to gain valuable insight into this dynamic
profession.

Throughout the month, we will showcase our very own
amazing group of social workers,
so be sure to follow @CCFINorman on social media!
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Boys & Girls Club of Norman Welcomes New Staff

Please help us give a warm welcome to our newest Club staff
members: Nia Blackwell and Sara Juarez. These two ladies will be
working in the Club serving as Youth Development Professionals.

Nia is a sophomore at the University of Oklahoma in pursuit of a
Bachelor of Arts in Human Relations and is on the pre-law track
with a double minor in African American
Studies & Human Relations. Her
dedication to community and social
justice has led her to pursue a future
career as a lawyer advocating for the
rights of others. Nia has a lot of passion
and truly wants to make a difference in
the lives of those she serves.

Sara, who is

also a sophomore at the University of
Oklahoma, is studying early education
and has a passion for working with
children. She aspires to dive into the
Moore school district and work alongside
the community to help teach the next
generation of kids.

2020 Corporate Sponsorship Opportunities

Corporate partnerships remain vital to the continued success of our
agency and can help transform countless lives throughout our
community. We are honored to show appreciation to the following
local businesses and organizations, whose support has made it
possible for us to provide comprehensive services to heal children,
empower youth and strengthen families across Norman and
Cleveland County.

Thank you to our Legacy Sponsor!

Click the link below to learn how you can support our mission
through a corporate sponsorship!

LEARN MORE
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"Shop with a Smile” to Help Fulfill Our Wishes

When you make purchases through AmazonSmile, 0.5% of the éhﬁdren @
price of eligible purchases is donated directly to CCFI. To help fuffill B and i
our wishes, watch for "Wish for Wednesday” posts on social media amikies BOYS S o B

or shop our agency wish lists today!

amazonsiile
N

You shop. Amazon gives.

DONATE

Center for Children and Families, Inc. (CCFI)
is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization.
210 South Cockrel Avenue, Norman, Oklahoma 73071 | 405-364-1420

Thank You to Our Recent In-Kind Donors

Adams Elementary Student Council, Brittany Hemndon, Caleb's OOQ®
Cause Foundation, Greg Moore, Melissa Gillock, Microsoft £t sl
Software, Network Technology Solutions, Inc., NorthHaven Church, ; :

Patrick Mart, Susan Key, Tabitha Moyer, Therapy in Motion, Trey
Gourley and the West Wind Unitarian Universalist Congregation.
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